
Date: 18th March 2020

CORONAVIRUS (COVID-19) STATEMENT

Dear Valued Customer, Partner & Supplier

Eisenbau Krämer GmbH (EBK) is closely monitoring the outbreak of Coronavirus (COVID-19) and taking
relevant guidance to ensure we respond as efficiently and effectively as possible.

Within the EBK Company, the welfare of our employees, their families, our clients, suppliers and
stakeholders remains our utmost priority in these unprecedented times. With this in mind we are
carefully following the guidelines of both Government and the World Health Organization (WHO)
taking steps for heightened hygiene, safety and wellbeing. In addition to adopting a number of
measures to ensure that our employees, clients and suppliers are kept safe.

Whenever it is feasible, we are promoting a working from home policy and implementing various
restrictions on travel, meetings and client and supplier engagement. A part of the EBK team will
remain active across our various sites, for those activities where a personal presence is required. In
such instances increased protective measures will be adopted for all employees and visitors.

Throughout these difficult times, we remain committed to maintaining and delivering our promises
and we deeply thank you, Our Partners, for your continued confidence, collaboration and support.

We will continue to keep you updated with our plans and our response to the spread of COVID-19, as
it develops. Your usual contact person remains at your disposal if you any concerns or points for
discussion.

We thank you in advance for your understanding during this most difficult times.

The Team at Eisenbau Krämer GmbH (EBK)


